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Proposed River Control Taranaki
and Flood Protection Bylaw Regional Council
for Taranaki

Pursuant to section 156 of the Local Government Act 2002, the Taranaki

Regional Council gives notice that it has prepared the Proposed River Control

and Flood Protection Bylaws for Taranaki.

The Proposed River Control and Flood Protection Bylaws for Taranaki, as well as

the Statement of Proposal and supporting documentation, is available:

¢ On the Taranaki Regional Council website at www.trc.govt.nz/river-control-
bylaws/

¢ As hard copies available on request during office hours from the Taranaki
Regional Council premises at 47 Cloten Road, Stratford.

The Taranaki Regional Council now invites feedback on the Proposed River
Control and Flood Protection Bylaws for Taranaki.

Feedback can be made through:
e Completion of the online submission form at www.trc.govt.nz/river-control-
bylaws/

¢ Emailing Taranaki Regional Council at bylaws@trc.govt.nz and including as
the subject ‘Submission on the Proposed River Control and Flood Protection
Bylaws for Taranaki'.

¢ Posting your submission to Taranaki Regional Council, Private Bag 713,
Stratford 4352 and including as the subject ‘Submission on the Proposed
River Control and Flood Protection Bylaws for Taranaki'.

The closing date for feedback is the 21st of August 2020.

For further information contact: Taranaki Regional Council, Private Bag 713,
Stratford, phone 0800 736 222 or email bylaws@trc.govt.nz

Mike Nield
Acting Chief Executive
Taranaki Regional Council
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